
Allendale Primary School 

Weekly Update 20/01/2020 

 

 

Firstly a couple of items of thanks; the librarian has contacted school to say what a good turn out 

they had from parents and children during the Allendale Library consultation event. We’re trying to 

organise some class sessions over there to give our support to keeping the library service open in 

Allendale.  

 

I asked parents of Reception, Y1 and Y2 children to take up their free school meal last Thursday. 

Thank you so much to everyone who did as it has increased the funding for meals that we will receive 

from April 2020. 

 

This Wednesday Y5 and Y6 have a PSHE session with Sarah Donnison from Northumbria Police on 

Rules and Expectations. Sarah will again be available from 8.30am to talk to any parents who are 

worried about any domestic violence issues. 

 

This Thursday the Bags2School collection will take place. Donated items can be dropped off in the 

main reception area. 

 

Finally, the McClintock family would like to pass on their thanks to all the people who supported the 

Great Leek Sale that Ned and Billy held in the school playground. The boys raised £26.47 for 

Tynedale Hospice at Home. It was all the boys own idea as they wanted to help their Aunty Gina who 

has a terminal brain tumour. If anyone would like to donate to Ned and Billy’s efforts to raise money, 

I’m sure they would appreciate any further donations – I think their family should be very proud of 

them. 

 

  

Mrs A Hawkins 

Headteacher 


